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Invitation Letter - Qualitative study




Dear 

Physiotherapy Rehabilitation for Osteoporotic Vertebral Fracture (PROVE) 
We are writing to you because you are taking part in the PROVE trial which we are carrying out to find out which type of physiotherapy rehabilitation is most beneficial to help patients who have osteoporosis and who have had a vertebral fracture/s. 

The study team are inviting some of the people who are taking part in the study to tells us their views about the study, about their treatment and about having a vertebral facture. We would like to invite you to tell us your views in a one-off interview with a researcher. The information people give us in interviews will be used to help the study team to explain the results of the study more fully, and to give other people in the same position as yourself information to help them decide whether to have physiotherapy or not. There are no right or wrong answers to this – we are keen to gain a wide variety of opinions. Your decision whether or not to tell us your views does not effect your participation in the main PROVE study in any way; you will be contacted by the PROVE team for your follow ups as agreed whatever you decide.

Before you decide whether or not you would like to tell us your views, it is important for you to understand why we are doing this additional part of the project and what it would involve for you if you decide to participate. Please take time to read the enclosed information sheet carefully and take time to think about whether or not you would like to take part.

If you have any questions about the study then please do contact us. My phone number is 01865 737526 and I will be happy to discuss with you any questions you may have. Alternatively you can write to us and use the pre-paid envelope provided. 

Please fill in the enclosed form if you are interested in taking part in this study and send it back to us in the pre-paid envelope provided. 

Thank you very much for reading this letter,

Yours sincerely,

Dr Karen Barker,

Lead investigator of the PROVE team. 

	Ver 1. May 2012
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